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School menus below continue until November. N 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 3rd October – VEX 
Tuesday 4th October – Y1 Library Club registered children  
Wednesday 5th October – Y3/4 Sports Club registered 
children only (children should come in PE uniform on this 
day) 
Wednesday 5th October – Flu Immunisations  
Thursday 6th October – Y4 Board Games club 
Friday 7th October – Y1/2 Multi Skills Club registered 
children only 
Friday 7th October – Young Voices – registered children 
only, not Y5 children 
Thursday 6th October – Y4 Cycling 
Monday 10th October – KS2 Bystander to Upstander with 
Mrs Foxley-Johnson 
Wednesday 19th October – Harvest Mass all welcome 
Thursday 20th October – KS2 Fireworks Safety Talk KS2 
Friday 21st October – last day of half term 
 

 

 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Y4 with a great attendance of 99% 
this week!   
 Whole school attendance 96.4% Target 96% 
 

Jess Cup 
Congratulations to this 
week’s winner of the Jess 
Cup, Ruby-Jo Doyle! 
Congratulations! 

Change to Menu 
There will be a change to the menu next week 
(Menu Week 3) on Wednesday and Thursday. All 
choices will swap between the two days. 
 

 

Road Safety 
A number of parents and carers have 
expressed concern over parking on 
Fitzwilliam Street during the morning drop 
off period. Please park carefully and 
considerably for the safety of all our families. 
We are working with the local council to 
increase morning patrols on the street and 
to add further safety barriers. We also have 
new Y6 Road Safety Officers who will be 
running road safety projects in school.    

 

Centenary Year Totty Cup 
Congratulations to the football team who 
played in the qualifying tournament for the 
Totty Cup last night. The team were fabulous 
role models and won the tournament, meaning 
they were the only team to win automatic 
qualification to the competition! 

If anybody would be able to rehome a rabbit 
and a guinea pig, with hutch and run, please 
see Mrs Olding in school. 

Anti Bullying 
Thank you to Mrs Foxley Johnson who worked with 
all children this week – see the next page for her 
feedback. Mrs Foxley Johnson will be back in October 
to look at Bystander and Upstander with KS2. 
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